
Virginia FFA Middle School – General Information 

 

1. Clipboards, pencils and 4-function calculators are recommended for 

all contest areas. No phones can be used as calculators.  

2. The coach of each team should provide the team number and 

contestant number for each individual and review with the students 

how to complete the Scantron score sheet. 

3. Coaches are encouraged to review the contest. When reviewing the 

contest, DO NOT take pictures of contest materials.  No contest 

materials should leave the contest area. 

4. Review the rules on the Virginia FFA website.   

5. Use the current identification lists for all CDE’s. 

6. Contestants are permitted to participate in more than one contest, 

as long as the contests are not conducted at the same time. 

7. Many volunteers are required to make sure the middle school CDE’s 

run smoothly at State Convention.  Further information about how you 

can volunteer to help will be provided in the near future. 

8. Minor changes have been made to the Middle School Contest Guide 

in May 2024. 

9. Please contact Abbi Copp at aecopp@shenandoah.k12.va.us if you 

have any questions or concerns at the middle school events, or if you 

have any students needing accommodations. 
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